
The cafeteria will be closed to the public beginning Monday, March 16th, 
until further notice. 

In an effort to keep our staff, employees, patients, as well as the public safe, FCHC is implementing the 
Center for Disease Control’s Mitigation (reducing transmission of the COV-19 virus) Strategies for 

Communities regarding visitors. 
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 


